
  

 

 

CITY OF WEST JORDAN 

 NOTICE OF PRIMARY ELECTION 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Primary Election for the City of West Jordan, Utah, 

will be held on Tuesday, September 5, 2023.  The Election will be primarily 

conducted by mail. Information relating to the election, in-person voting, polling 

places, polling place hours, ballot drop box locations, and qualifications of voters 

may be obtained from the following sources: slco.org/clerk/elections/; 

vote.utah.gov; or by contacting the Salt Lake County Clerk’s Election Division at 

385-468-7400. Voters may either mail their ballot, or they may deposit their ballot 

in any curbside ballot drop box located throughout the county. Mailed ballots must 

be postmarked no later than the day before the election. Ballots being dropped into 

a curbside drop box must be deposited by 8:00 p.m. on Election Day. 

 

                 

        
       ____________________________ 

Dated this 12th day of August 2023  Tangee Sloan, City Recorder 

 


